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Headteacher’s news: 
I hope this issue of Rufford Park Post finds you well and that 

you managed to enjoy the half term break.   

 

We have been back into the swing of things here at school 

and I know that the staff have enjoyed being with the  

children this week.  Holidays can’t last forever and the  

transition back to work can sometimes feel, quite naturally, 

like a ‘jolt’ to the system.  However, there is absolutely no 

doubt that it is made so much easier in the job we do -  

seeing the children’s smiling faces and sharing learning  

experiences certainly lifts the spirits of everyone. 

 

The main highlight of the week took place yesterday.  World 

Book Day has been celebrated in schools across the  

country for a quarter of a century!  The staff enjoyed  

dressing up as Mr Men and Little Miss characters and the 

children came dressed in all sorts of wonderful costumes.  

We had a parade in the hall, Gruffalo Burgers at lunchtime 

and a book swap which was organised by the Friends Of 

Rufford Park.  Many thanks for the very generous book  

donations and, of course, the costume support. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

This week in assembly: 
On Tuesday, Miss Tidey talked to the  

children about Shrove Tuesday, Ash 

Wednesday and the beginning of Lent. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sat 5 March: Cross-country at 

Middleton Park 

Mon 14 March : Teacher Training 

Day - school closed to children 

Tues 22 - Wed 23 March: Y4 

Residential to Nell Bank 

Thurs 24 March: Y3 day trip to Nell 

Bank 

Fri 1 April: School closes for Easter  

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week 

Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry  

  

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech   

   

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple   

An Online Safety Bulletin a Month 

Every month, Rufford Park Post  

publishes a new piece of online  

safety advice.   

Below is the advice for March: 
Our Pact is a free site and app to 

help you limit screen time and 

block internet and app access. 

http://ourpact.com/ 

 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/reception/reception-class-blog-2020-21/reception-apple-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3-4cedar/cedar-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2021-22-1
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
http://ourpact.com/

